
September, 10, 2021 

TO:  Chair Taylor and Co-Chairs Salinas and Boshart Davis, Vice Chair Knopp, and 

Committee members. 

My name is Terrell Anderson I live in Eugene, Congressional District 4 

As a voting member of Dist. 4 I have been looking at the proposed re-districting lines and I 

find it to be very unfavorable to the Criteria written for drawing of districts lines. 

Even though it does follow the guideline of being contiguous, it is very obvious that it does 

not follow some of the other guidelines. It divides communities of interest to a weighted 

political-party element. I understand you have to have equal population but there is a much 

fairer way of getting that done without making it heavy for one party or the other or 

unnecessarily dividing communities of interest . You are entrusted to follow the guidelines 

given to you and it does not seem to be happening in accordance with the guidelines you 

are to follow.  

We live in a country where we elect people that we hope we can trust to be fair and honest 

when it comes to treating all of the citizens with equal respect and fairness. Please take 

time to ask yourselves, are you being honest with yourselves and the public you are 

serving? 

Sincerely Yours 

Terrell Anderson, 85793 Lorane Hwy, Eugene, Oregon 

phone:  541-729-2217  

 


